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Landsmart.com opened to the internet on Tuesday, October 26th 2010. 

  We are still developing the content on this website.  We have opened the website during the
development stage so that potential contributors can see what we want to do and how we want
to do it. We hope that potential contributors from around the United States help us develop the
content of this website beyond our own capabilities.

  Anyone can register on this website as a member.  However, we are only accepting authored
articles and content from select professionals based on their regional knowledge, expert
insights, and other criteria.  Please contact us through our e-mail if you want to contribute here. 
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